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St. Michael Catholic School  
Learn, Serve, Lead, Succeed...Be His Disciple! 

 

School Day Hours:  

Doors Open: 7:45am 

Tardy Bell: 8:05am  

Dismissal:  3:20pm 

IMPORTANT DATES                 

 

For all attendance, dismissal 

changes, and documents please 

email:  
 

Stmichaelinfo@cdolinc.net  

DECEMBER 

Dec 8 — No School, Immaculate 

Conception 

Dec 9 — No uniform, movie & snack (food 

drive reward) 

Dec 13 — Dine Out Night at Runza, 4:30-

7:30  

Dec 15 — K-5 Christmas Program, 6pm  

December 2, 2022 

JANUARY 

Jan 4 — School Resumes 

Jan 16 — No School 

Jan 17-20— MAP Testing 

Jan 29-Feb 3 — Catholic Schools Week 



 

From the Principal 

     December 2, 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Students at St. Michael 
School,   

 

As we begin this Advent season, I look forward 
to preparing our hearts and homes for Christ's 
birth. It is a time for us to join together in 
prayer, reflection, music, and good deed, to 
remind us of the true meaning of the season.  

 

Parents, I encourage you to ask your child(ren) 
how they grew in the virtue of humility 
throughout the month of November. We have 
been practicing putting others first and doing so 
with love. Love for God, Jesus our Savior, and 
love for one another. Ephesians says, "I urge you to live a life worthy of the calling you have 
received. Be completely humble and gentle; be patient, bearing with one another in love." 
Let us remember the humility in little, helpless baby Jesus and that this is how we each begin 
our earthly journey, totally reliant upon others for everything.  

 

Our new virtue, throughout the month of December will be patience.  Patience is waiting or 
enduring without complaint. Patience is one of the twelve fruits, or perfections, that the Holy 
Spirit forms in us. If the fruit of patience is truly alive in us, we can control our emotions 
when something disagreeable happens and respond with calm instead of anger, dismay, or 
irritation. In times of great suffering, the virtue of patience can be a tremendous witness to 
the God who always responds to our prayers. This Advent season we are reminded to 
always; "Rejoice in hope, be patient in tribulation, be constant in prayer." Romans 12:12 

 

It is my hope to see many of you at our December 15th Christmas Program.  As always, it is 
truly an honor and privilege to be your principal.  

 

+Advent blessings,  

 

Ashley Rockey  



Thank you to all who 
supported the CSS food 

drive at St. Michael School.   
We collected 3,026 food 

items! 
 

The parish total weighed in 
at 1,471 

 

The combined total was 
4,497 



 

The Drama 

Club Kicks Off 

their first 

meeting on 

12/7 from 3:30

-3:45 pm in 

the music 

room. 



St. Michael Doll 

Uniforms for sale in 

the front office, 

while supplies last!  

$25 







Thank you to our 2022-2023 Corporate Sponsors 
Please consider patronizing these businesses when possible 

Platinum Sponsors 

Gold Sponsors 


